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Donations Needed for Soup Kitchen 
For the past month, Mrs Cowell has 
been helping as a volunteer at a soup 
kitchen, helping feed the homeless in 
her home town of Blackburn. 

Community Spirit is the charity that 
organises the work and they set up in 
2014. Around 60 vulnerable people use 
the service every week and up to 30 
volunteers lend a hand with providing 
free hot and cold food, toiletries, sleeping 
bags, other items and haircuts.  Without 
Community Spirit’s work, some of the 
vulnerable clients would not make it 
through the winter and they’re very 
grateful for the help they receive.  

The soup kitchen runs entirely as a 
result of donations from the public and 
local businesses and they have 
managed to feed people every single 

Tuesday night since they began.  Whilst 
donations of food, toiletries and sleeping 
bags are always really gratefully 
received by the organisers and 
volunteers, they desperately need plastic 
forks and spoons; small paper or plastic 
sandwich bags; paper or plastic cups; 
the polystyrene boxes seen in the 
photograph; kitchen roll and plastic 
gloves. These are the consumables that 
have to be bought in and stocks of these 
can quickly dwindle. If you’d like to help 
by donating anything, Mrs. Cowell will 
gratefully receive contributions.   

If you have anything you wish to 
donate, please bring it to Mrs Cowell or 
the school office, where it will be gladly 
forwarded on to Community Spirit. 

This is a polite notice from the office 

staff regarding Year 11 lockers this 

term. 

Please can any Year 11, who has a 

locker, make plans to empty their locker 

and return their key by the end of term.  

Once keys are returned, £5 deposits 

will be handed back. 

Macbeth in the 

Library 

All Year 11s are being 

welcomed into English 

at lunchtime next 

week. 

Mrs Elliott will be 

putting on the Michael 

Fassbender version of 

Macbeth to help pupils 

with their revision for 

the upcoming GCSE 

English Lit exam. 

Blackpool Trip 

Letters will be given 

out to selected pupils, 

next week, ahead of 

the reward trip to 

Blackpool Pleasure 

Beach. 

The trip takes place 

on Monday 21 June 

and will cost £17. 

New Parent and 

Pupil Evening 

The Year 6 Parent and 

Pupil Evening will be 

held on Wednesday 5 

July. 

It is an opportunity 

to welcome the new 

pupils and parents to 

Priory, who will be 

joining us later this 

year in September. 

Parents are asked 

to arrive at 5.30pm for 

a registration before 

the evening, which will 

run from 6.00pm to 

7.00pm. 

If you would like 

more information, 

please contact Mrs 

Gutteridge. 


